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Dear Chris 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 27 October 2023: 

I am advised by Te Tari Taiwhenua (The Department of Internal Affairs) that the 
Hutt City Council has entered into a funding agreement and secured the $8.36m 
in Better Off funding. As of 24 August 2023, the council has been paid a total of 
$899,500 in Better Off Funding. Of that amount paid, $836k has been allocated 
to the Eastern Hutt Road Slip Resilience Project. Of the remaining $63.5k, $13.5k is 
allocated to Pito one Resilience Projects, and $50k to Climate Action Campaign.  

My request: 

Please provide all information held about the $13,500 allocated to Pito one 
Resilience Projects, and the $50,000 to [a] Climate Action Campaign. What are 
the Pito one Resilience Projects and the Climate Change Campaign who or 
what has been funded and how much has been spent?  What were the 
outcomes sought from this expenditure? 

 

Answer: 

The report on the application seeking approval for the three initiatives to be 
submitted to Te Tari Taiwhenua  Department of Internal Affairs (DIA) as part of a 
Three Waters Reform Tranche 1 Better Off Funding Proposal was first submitted to 
the Poilcy, Finance and Strategy (PFS) Committee on 16 June 2022. It was then 
submitted to Council and was approved by full Council on 22 November 2022.   
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You can access the reports to PFS Committee and Council here Agenda of Hutt 
City Council  Tuesday, 22 November 2022  

Please see Appendix 1 of the response which is the application for the Better Off 
Support Package Funding submitted to DIA by Hutt City Council. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make an official information act
request/proactive releases  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lakna Siriwardena 

Legal Operations Advisor 

 




























